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Merry Christmas! 

 

In this issue: 

• Ladies’ Luncheon 

• Children’s Ministry 

• Christmas 

• Children’s Block 

 

Christmas 

We are holding two 

Christmas services this 

year!  One will be a 

traditional carols and readings by candlelight 

service at 4pm on Sunday, December 22nd in 

the church.   
 

The second one will be our annual Christmas 

Eve service at 5pm on Tuesday, December 

24th at Indian Mound Park. 
 

It is great to be able to offer the community 

two chances to celebrate the Birth of Christ 

with us and we look forward to welcoming 

them!  
 

We decorated the church 

last weekend and it looks 

beautiful. 

Ladies’ Luncheon 

The ladies met for the monthly 

luncheon on November 16th at 

Café Venice on Venice Avenue. 
 

The food was delicious, the 

service was impeccable and we 

had a brilliant turnout from the 

ladies of both Grace and First 

Baptist. 
 

It was a wonderful time of 

fellowship and fun. 
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Therefore, go and make disciples of all nations.  ~ Matthew 28:19 

Children’s Block 

We updated you last 

month on the 

Children’s block.  We 

are so pleased to let 

you know that we now 

officially have 

dedicated Sunday 

School rooms in the 

block and more work is continuing to create 

other rooms for a time when we have more 

than one age group for Sunday School.   
 

Nada and her team have worked hard to get 

these rooms ready and we must also thank 

Cowboy from First Baptist for all his hard 

work to get the cleaning, tiling and painting 

done.  He has done an awesome job.   

 

 

Children’s Ministry 

 

 
 

We are excited that we are 

regularly having children at our 

Sunday services. 
 

Nada has had volunteers (both 

men and women!) for the 

Sunday School and she has 

been able to organize a rota of a 

teacher and a helper for each 

Sunday.  This means that no 

one has to be out of the main 

service every week and that is a 

blessing.   
 

The teachers have covered a 

number of Bible stories with the 

children including Jonah, the 

armor of God, the good 

Samaritan, Joseph and the coat 

of many colors and many, many 

more. 
 

Please pray for these dedicated 

teachers, helpers and little ones. 

Contact the Pastor 

Pastor Ian 

941-291-9291 

pastorianb@yahoo.com 
 

Pastor John 

941-544-9543 

gcc.pastorjohn@yahoo.com 

Pastor John will be back in the pulpit in 

January and will be continuing his series 

entitled, “Passages of a Lifetime.” 


